
Questions can be directed to PinesofPerinton@winnco.com  

PINES OF PERINTON
Monthly Construction Update - July 2023

Rehabilitation Project Construction crews completed interior clean-out and demolition of 110 vacant units, 
tree trimming, and new exterior lighting installations.  Based on feedback from residents and the Town, it 
conducted a night-time audit of new lighting and will be enhancing exterior lighting in consultation with the 
Town DPW.  Roof replacement work on Honeysuckle and Locust has been completed and roofers are moving 
to the fire rebuild roofing.   A reminder to all residents to please report any issues to maintenance immediately! 

Newly Renovated Kitchen Newly Renovated 
Flooring & Walls 

Roofing work is progressing. 

Rebuild Project Fire rebuild work progresses with roof trusses and sheathing being installed and tie-in to 
adjacent buildings almost complete.  Roofing and MEP system installation continues to progress. 

IMPORTANT INFO FOR PINES RESIDENTS! 
• Please note that Chris Polito from Housing to Homes' office has been temporarily relocated to 5 Douglas Fir. 
• The Community building was vacated to allow for rehab work.  Learning Links will be back once completed!
• New mailboxes will be installed soon and will adhere to new ADA guidelines where applicable.
• Stay tuned for updates from Chris Polito on increased flooring scope and potential relocation/schedule 

impact.
• Interested in Construction jobs?  Check out our job’s flyer included in this newsletter on page




